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Dear Maryland Lead Paint Service Providers:

Proposed regulations to incorporate accreditation and training standards consistent with the federal Lead-Base Paint
Renovation, Repair and Paint Rule (RRP) were published on January 23, 2015 in the Maryland Register Online — Volume
42 — Issue 2, and can be viewed online at the following link:

Maryland Register Online

Comments may be sent to:

Paula Montgomery, Program Manager, Lead Poisoning Prevention Program, Maryland Department of the Environment,
1800 Washington Blvd., Suite 610, or call 410-537-3825, or email to Paula.Montgomery@Maryland.gov, or fax to 410-
537-3156. Comments will be accepted through February 23, 2015. A public hearing has not been scheduled.
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